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I. CALL TO ORDER, ROLL CALL & INTRODUCTION OF GUESTS. 
II. PUBLIC COMMENT & ANNOUNCEMENTS 
III. OLD BUSINESS  

(a) Discussion and possible motion to integrate Goals for 2008 with activities of this action 
committee for the balance of the year. 
(b) Discussion and possible motion to start a CERT training class in Fall, 2008. 

IV. NEW BUSINESS 
(a) Reintroduction of Senior Lead Officer Maria Gray. 
(b) Discussion regarding recent crime trends in South Robertson by Captain William 
Eaton of the West Los Angeles Division. Questions will be taken from the audience. 
(c) Jay Handel of the WLACC will outline a program designed to reduce burglary from 
motor vehicles with a request that the Neighborhood Council join in the support of this 
program. 
(d) Gita O’Neill from the LA City Attorney’s Office will address items of concern as to how 
the community can be made livable by use of the services available through the City 
Attorney.  Questions will be taken from the audience. 
(e) Baila Romm will provide updates on Neighborhood Watch and C-PAB. 
 

V. ADJOURNMENT  
  

Special thanks to our official posting locations: 
Demers & Associates, The Robertson Blvd Library, The Robertson Recreation Center, Canfield Elementary 

School, The Office of Councilman Jack Weiss, Malcolm Brown Insurance Co., Hamilton High School. 
 
Translators, sign language interpreters, assistive listening devices for the hard of hearing 
and/or other auxiliary aids/services are available upon request. To ensure the availability of 
services, please make your request at least three (3) working days before the scheduled date.  
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please call (213) 485-1360. 
   
SI REQUIERE SERVICIOS DE TRADUCCION, FAVOR DE NOTIFICAR A LA OFICINA 3 dias de trabajo (72 
horas) ANTES DEL EVENTO. SI NECESITA ASISTENCIA CON ESTA NOTIFICACION, POR FAVOR LLAME A NUESTRA 
OFICINA AL (213) 485-1360. 


